Archived: Thursday, March 17, 2022 12:06:48 PM

From: Shawn Limbach

Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2022 4:20:08 AM

To: City Council

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Regarding Tree Codes Meeting on March 21

Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Council,

In the interest of protecting trees in Shoreline, please:

- Vote for approval of the definition of a 6" dbh Significant tree
- Vote that a permit is required for removal of every tree 24" dbh and over
- Eliminate Director authority to waive and reduce retention of trees on construction sites
- Eliminate Director authority to reduce replacement trees on construction sites

And, most especially please save the Cedars on 5th Ave N.

Thank you,

Shawn Limbach